
FC48. REFERRAL FROM ENVIRONMENT AND COMMUNITY SAFETY – 18
AUGUST 2009 – NEW MANDATORY LICENSING SCHEME FOR KNIFE
DEALERS

There was submitted (circulated) (a) Report dated 15 September 2009 by the Director of
Development Services (b) Extract of Minute of Meeting of the Environment and
Community  Safety  Committee  of   held  on  18  August  2009  and  (c)  Report  by  the
Director of Development Services submitted to the Environment and Community
Safety Committee held on 18 August 2009.

AGREED :-

(1) that the duration of a Knife Dealer’s licence be for a period of three years;

(2) that the fee for each of the relevant applications be set initially at £200; and

(3) to note the mandatory conditions and approve the suggested local conditions as
contained within Appendix 1 to the Report.


